
Band/Orchestra Progress Report Rubrics 

 
 
Standard – Demonstrates responsible behavior 
 
N – Does not meet 
grade level 
expectations 

P – Progressing 
towards grade level 
expectations 

M – Meets grade level 
expectations 

E – Exceeds grade 
level expectations 

Student rarely 
demonstrates 
responsible behavior 

Student sometimes 
demonstrates 
responsible behavior 

Student usually 
demonstrates 
responsible behavior 

Student consistently 
demonstrates 
responsible behavior 

 
Standard – Reads and plays music notation 
 
N – Does not meet 
grade level 
expectations 

P – Progressing 
towards grade level 
expectations 

M – Meets grade level 
expectations 

E – Exceeds grade 
level expectations 

Student rarely plays 
accurate rhythms, 
pitches, and 
articulations with 
characteristic tone 
quality 

Student sometimes 
plays accurate 
rhythms, pitches, and 
articulations with 
characteristic tone 
quality 

Student usually plays  
accurate rhythms, 
pitches, and 
articulations with 
characteristic tone 
quality 

Student consistently 
plays accurate 
rhythms, pitches, and 
articulations with 
characteristic tone 
quality 
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Standard – Plays with proper posture, hand position, bow hold, embouchure, and/or percussion grips 
 
N - Does not meet 
grade level 
expectations 

P – Progressing 
towards grade level 
expectations 

M – Meets grade level 
expectations 

E – Exceeds grade 
level expectations 

Student rarely plays 
with proper posture, 
hand position, bow 
hold, embouchure, 
and/or percussion 
grips 

Student sometimes 
plays with proper 
posture, hand 
position, bow hold, 
embouchure, and/or 
percussion grips 

Student usually plays 
with proper posture, 
hand position, bow 
hold, embouchure, 
and/or percussion 
grips 

Student consistently 
plays with proper 
posture, hand 
position, bow hold, 
embouchure, and/or 
percussion grips 
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Standard – Prepares music at home and participates cooperatively in class 
 
N - Does not meet 
grade level 
expectations 

P – Progressing 
towards grade level 
expectations 

M – Meets grade level 
expectations 

E – Exceeds grade 
level expectations 

Student rarely shows 
evidence of effective 
practicing at home 
and rarely 
participates 
cooperatively in class 

Student sometimes 
shows evidence of 
effective practicing at 
home and sometimes 
participates 
cooperatively in class 

Student usually shows 
evidence of effective 
practicing at home 
and usually 
participates 
cooperatively in class 

Student consistently 
shows evidence of 
effective practicing at 
home and 
consistently 
participates 
cooperatively in class 

 


